Dear Parents,
| trust everyone had a relaxing weekend. Here are the announcements for the upcoming weeks.

+ February 14 — Valentine’s Day — | am planning to have crafts and other fun activities that day
for the students to enjoy. If you would like to send in Valentine’s Day cards with your child,
please feel free. Also, if Friday is not a normal day for your child to attend, please still send him
or her to school on Friday at no additional charge!!

+ February 17 — No School — President’s Day

+ February 20 — Professional Development Day — There will be early dismissal, however, after
school care will still be provided if those services are needed.

4+ March 23-27 — Spring Break — There will be no school that week.

This week in K4:

+ Bible —
o Our verse for the week is as follows: Psalm 4:3 — “But know that the Lord has set apart
the godly for himself; the Lord hears when | call to him.”

o We are continuing to talk about being faithful in all that we do.
4+ Language Arts

o Our letter for the week is Mm.
o We are talking about the post office.

o We are working on sight words and simple words (CVC).
4+ Math

o We are continuing to count and work on number recognition.
+ Writing
o We are working on writing the letter Mm.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please come and talk with me.
Sincerely,
Mrs. Danielle Bellew

K4 Teacher



